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Statement from Dana Wachs on Foxconn Decision 
  

EAU CLAIRE, WI - Dana Wachs made the following statement following Foxconn's decision to invest in 
Wisconsin: 
 
"First and foremost we should all celebrate the commitment of any company to bring thousands of new jobs to 
Wisconsin. 
 
"When our country seems to be more divided than ever, we should always stand united, as one state, when it 
comes to putting our neighbors to work. 
 
"Now we move to the important task of protecting the tax dollars the people of Wisconsin are investing in 
Foxconn. This deal must be a transparent and fair one for the people of our state. Foxconn must be held 
accountable, ensuring that they will create quality jobs with decent wages and benefits and that these jobs are 
filled by Wisconsinites and local contractors rather than cheap out of state labor.  
  
"These provisions must be considered in any upcoming legislation involving the company.  
  
"I have dedicated the last 30 years of my life to protecting working families and that is why I will fight everyday 
to bring jobs to the state of Wisconsin. I look forward to making sure that today's exciting news translates to 
those real, good paying jobs for Wisconsin families that Foxconn is promising." 
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